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Salto Gymnastics Club: Abuse of Staff, Volunteers, Visitors & Trustees of SALTO Gymnastics 

Club  

 

Abuse of any kind will not be tolerated by Salto Gymnastics Club. 

 

Staff/Volunteers/Customers will be asked politely to leave the premises should they not cease such 

behaviour when asked. 

 

Any abusive/threatening behaviour will be reported to the Police. 

 

The Centre has CCTV and will provide footage as evidence. 

 

Abusive and or threatening behaviour may result in your Child/children being removed from the Registers 

and a banning order being placed to stop any further attendance at the Club. 

 

 


